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I hope you have all managed to book an appointment with 

your child’s class teacher for the upcoming Parents Evenings 

next week.  If you have not yet done so, please speak to a 

member of your class team to make an appointment.   
 

I look forward to seeing the Spring Bonnet creations on 

Thursday.  Please see some examples overleaf for 

inspiration! 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards, Mrs J Underwood 

CONTACT US 
If you have any queries, concerns or your details have changed 

please contact us: 

:  info@meadowcroft.surrey.sch.uk  

:  01932 561419 

: Little Green Lane, Chertsey, KT16 9PT 

For information and news please visit our website: 

:  www.meadowcroftinfantschool.co.uk 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Sabrina, Aayan, Rosa, Hannah 

 

Aroush, Alfie, Anna, Tilly 

 

Maddie, Julia, Henry 
 

 

WELL DONE! 

What’s Coming Up…? 

25 March  Parents Evening 

27 March  Parents Evening 

28 March  Spring Bonnet Parade 

28 March 1.30pm Break Up for the Easter Holiday 

* No Owls Club* 

29 March-12 April EASTER HOLIDAY – School Closed  

15 April Return to school 

ATTENDANCE CUP 
This week the class with the best attendance is… 

FOX CLASS  
With  

94% 

Expansion Update! 

We are starting to make internal plans to make way 
for our new Year 3s!  

The planning application is due to go to committee on 
27 March. In the meantime, we are starting to sort 
and move things around.   

From 15 April, Early Birds and Owls will take place in 
the Hall. Please come in and out of the main 
pedestrian gate as usual and wait at the Office door 
for Mrs Rhodes or Miss Goodlake. 

We have appointed our Year 3 teacher.   
Mrs Griggs will start in September and will also join us 
for curriculum planning meetings over the course of 
the next term. We look forward to welcoming her to 
Meadowcroft. 

The architects ran a Logo design workshop earlier 
this month.  Year 2 came up with some fantastic ideas 
which we have put forward to the design team and 
are awaiting the final draft. 

Overall, everything is heading in the right direction, 
just a little slower than we would have liked.  We are 
however, all getting very excited! 
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